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CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS 
1000 Rochester Hills Drive 

Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309 
(248) 656-4673 

 
NOTICE TRP # 450 

October 28, 2019 
 
The City of Rochester Hills Parks and Natural Resources Department has received application for a 
Tree Removal Permit, as required by the Tree Conservation Ordinance, for the removal of 39 trees 
that are six (6) inches or larger in diameter at breast height for the construction of a new residence. 
 
Location:  1691 West Auburn Rd. 

Section 33, Sidwell No. 15-33-126-049 
Rochester Hills, MI   

 
Applicant:  Fred Hotaj 
   43929 McLean Drive 
   Sterling Heights, MI 48313 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As a contiguous property owner to this parcel, you are being notified that the Tree Removal Permit 
Application may be inspected at the City of Rochester Hills Municipal Building, Parks and Natural 
Resources Department, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, Michigan, during regular 
business hours of 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday, within seven (7) days of the date of this 
notice. 
 
Following approval of the permit, you have ten (10) days to file an appeal on the approval of this 
permit to City Council.  All appeals must be in writing and received by the Mayor's Office within 
seventeen (17) days of the date of this notice.  If you have any questions, please call 248-656-4673. 
 

Ken Elwert, Director 
Parks and Natural Resources Department 

KE/ms 
 
cc: Mayor's Office 
 Lisa Knudsen, Building Dept. 
 Planning Dept. 


